
The following response is hereby submitted via email as requested, to the 2007-08 Grand 
Jury Report: Revisiting the Board of Supervisors Travel Policy and Reimbursement 
Claims".  A hard copy has been submitted via inter-office mail to the Grand Jury 
Foreman. 
  
Findings: 
  
I agree with findings numbered 32, 33, 35, and 36. 
  
  
Recommendations:   
  
Recommendation 5 has not yet been implemented, but will be implemented in the future. 
  
  
Michael Delbar 
First District Supervisor 
 


